
Hello and welcome back to The View!

We are delighted to present a special edition
of The View this month to coincide with the
formal launch of Pakistan Single Window!
Advisor to the Prime Minister on Finance
and Revenue, Shaukat Tarin officially
launched the PSW on November 01, 2021 in
the presence of multiple stakeholders
including representatives from government
departments, development partners, business
community and members of public and
private sector entities connected to
international trade. The event marked some
milestone achievements of PSW, including
the subscription mechanism and integration
of banks into its system. 

The introduction of these two new modules
will significantly help in ease of doing
business in Pakistan. The subscription
module enables users to subscribe and
access PSW’s services in a matter of
minutes and removes redundant obstacles to
obtain a user ID for customs and other
regulatory clearances. The integration of
commercial banks into PSW allows for real
time exchange and electronic validation of
financial information related to cross
border trade. 

THE VIEW
The Newsletter of Pakistan Single Window - Special Edition

Five minute read

N O V E M B E R , 2 0 2 1 V O L .  2

PSW LAUNCH EVENT

INTEGRATION OF BANKS
WITH PSW

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

The PSW implementation is in line
with Government of Pakistan’s
commitment under the WTO’s Trade
Facilitation Agreement.
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PSW enabled integration with international
freight and banking data will help curb
trade-based cross-border illegal movement
of money.

Integration of the banking module will
allow users to conduct financial
transactions in a seamless manner. 
 Traders having accounts with banks
integrated with the PSW system will not be
required to submit Electronic Import Form
(EIF) and Electronic Form for Exports
(EFE) on each import or export transaction. 
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IN THE PRESS
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The system is being rolled out in phases. The
launch event heralds PSW’s commitment to
provide the benefits of improved efficiency
through time and cost savings, and ease of
doing business.  Its full implementation will
indeed transform how international trade is
managed and regulated in Pakistan.

Aftab Haider, CEO PSW, along with
representatives from USAID - PREIA, Federation
of Pakistan Chambers of Commerce & Industry
(FPCCI) and State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) also
commended the PSW team and key stakeholders
for achieving this milestone.

P A K I S T A N  S I N G L E  W I N D O W

T R A N S F O R M I N G  P A K I S T A N ' S  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  T R A D E

Thank you for taking the time to read the
special edition of PSW's newsletter.

Until next time
                     ‘Enjoy The View’


